
         

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Acting Principal 

 
12 December 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 
 

Re: Young Voices – Monday 9th January 2023 
 
Congratulations, your child has been selected for the Dashwood Banbury Academy Young 
Voices Choir! 
  

We can now confirm that the cost of the coach is £23 per child. Unfortunately there are no seats 
available at the arena for parents on this occasion.  
 

We will be leaving school by coach at around 12pm so your child will need a lunch to eat in 
school before we leave (if they have hot school dinners these will be available to them before 
they go). They will also need to bring a packed tea and drinks, in a disposable bag, to eat later 
in the afternoon. 
 
 The concert will start at 7pm and finish around 9.00pm so the children should be back in 
Banbury by around 10pm for you to collect them from the school. We will take all the children 
back to school on the coach and will dismiss them safely from the school gates. We will send a 
text out to update you once the coach is on the way back to school.   

 

The cost of this trip will be £23.00 per child. Both consent for this trip and payment will be 
uploaded to ParentPay, please log into your account to give permission for your child to go on 
this trip and make payment by Friday 16th December 2022.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and find me in Beech classroom. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

 
 
Marnie Simmons 
Music Co-ordinator 

 
 
 


